ENGINEERS, INC.

February 23, 2010 PND 062065.02

Heidi Firstencel

US Army Engineer District, Alaska
Juneau Regulatory Field Office
8800 Glacier Highway, Suite 106
Juneau, Alaska 99801-8079

Re: Douglas Harbor POA-2000-495-M3
Responses to Agency Requests for Additional
Information and Additional Permit Submissions

Dear Ms. Firstencel:

Enclosed are CB] Docks & Harbors Department’s responses to the requests for additional information
contained in the following letters:

®  DNR Consolidated Comments (Jan 7, 2010) — Response Document Dated Feb 22, 2010

o USFWS (Sep 9, 2009, Jan 6, 2009 & Feb 2, 2010) and NOAA (Feb 4, 2010) — Combined
Response Document Dated Feb 22, 2010

®  DNR Land Use Permit Application (email Dec 23, 2009) — Please replace the otiginal application
dated February 2, 2007 with the attached DNR Land Use Permit Application dated February
24, 2010. The scope of the project has been modified in the (3) years since the original
submission of the Land Use permit application to the point that we believe it will be easier
to review a new permit application than it would be to modify individual entries. If this
proves problematic, please advise and we will modify the 2007 Land Use application permit.

Additionally, we are submitting the following cotrespondence:
® Letter from Mayor Bruce Botelho (February 5, 2010)

* Letter from Captain Ed Page, USCG (Ret), Executive Director Marine Exchange of Alaska
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We look forward to discussing the attached documents and the project as a whole at the agency meeting
scheduled for March 5, 2010.

Sincerely,
PND Engineers, Inc. | Juneau Office

brdoges Sutio)d

Andrew Schicht, P.E.
Senior Engineer




